
             
                         
             
     

St Andrew's Church, Eaton 
 
As a church we aim to make all our services and events welcoming, 
inclusive and accessible to all, whatever their individual needs. We 
recognise that this is an ongoing process and there is always more 
we can do to be inclusive of everyone. 
 
 

Pledge 
We pledge to continue to work towards: 
 

1. Making the church premises accessible and comfortable for 
all, with clear signage, lighting, heating and audibility; and 
with space to walk around, to withdraw and to be quiet. 

 
2. Becoming a dementia friendly community by encouraging 

church members to attend a Dementia Friendly information 
session or similar training; and to develop skills to listen 
and engage with everyone, especially those living with 
memory loss. 

 
3. Progressing our current ministry for older people, and 

working with others to include events where people living 
with dementia/cognitive impairment and their carers can 
spend time together and have the opportunity to speak to 
experienced volunteers. 
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